
MEET CHRISTOPHER BRENNAN
Christopher Brennan, from Premiere Property Services, LLC, is a dedicated and active member 

of the property management community. He is involved with the PMA of West Michigan, PMA 

of Mid-Michigan, and the statewide association. As the current chair of the Membership 

Committee for PMA of West Michigan and a recipient of the NAA Certified Apartment Supplier 

designation, Chris has proven his commitment to the industry. 

Chris is running for the PMAM Board of Directors because of his passion for enhancing the 

property management industry, which he believes exemplifies the power of a positive culture. 

His personal journey, including how the industry has embraced his muscular dystrophy, has 

inspired him to influence policies that support both property management professionals and 

suppliers. Chris is dedicated to fostering collaboration, innovation, and positive change within 

the community. 

He sees key issues affecting the industry, such as the increased demand for housing, the need 

for ongoing training for professionals and suppliers, and the implementation of positive 

culture initiatives that strengthen the communities served by apartment communities. 

Chris brings valuable skills, including his expertise as an OSHA-certified professional, his 

experience as a Marketing and Safety Manager for Premiere Property Services, and his 

membership in the Association of Society Safety Professionals. His active engagement in 

PMAWM and PMAMM further highlights his dedication and leadership. 

Chris would be a strong asset to the PMAM board, with his commitment to advancing the 

industry and his drive for positive change. 

 


